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This week we have 
● We have been learning about how to write fairy tale stories and what they must 

include. 

● We have been learning all about grouping in maths this week.  

● The children have been very busy this week completing science 
assessments we are so proud of them J  

● In PE this week we have continued to explore different dance styles and 
how dancing makes them feel. (Jazz, Scottish Reel, Waltz, Rock and Roll)  

	

Activity Menu 
1. Get Mathematical 2. Get Reading 

Worksheet on Google Drive -  

 

 
 
 

As well as reading and re-reading the 
books we give you each week, you can 
find more books to enjoy together on 
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/please-log-
in  

Class username - C2YA Password – 
password  Use QR codes previously sent home to 
access Phonics games. 

3. Get Researching 4. Get Writing 

 Can you research a different type of dance 
other than the ones we have looked at? (With 
support of an adult) Can you describe the type 
of music and movements they use? 

 Can you begin to write a fairy tale 
story of your choice?  Include 
characters and setting by describing 
them using adjectives. This would be 
called the introduction of your story. 
(Use the 4 senses- smell, see, hear, 
taste) 
 

We will celebrate everything that is uploaded or brought in during our 
Tuesday Morning Meeting 

Don’t Forget . . . 
● Please remember to bring a sun hat and some cream on our hotter days this term J  

● Remember your child will have a new book every week to read and this 
should be read every night if possible! We are currently missing many red 

Friday 24th June 



books so please return these if you have any at home J  

● A polite reminder that our sports day is next Thursday 1.30-2.45, please 
ensure your child comes in their PE kit, has a water bottle, a hat and sun 
cream J You can also take your child home after the afternoon is 
finished! 

● Miss Newland is still unable to access parent mail. If you have any 
concerns or queries her email address is 
missnewland@yarboroughacademy.co.uk 

 

 
 

 


